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Measure Description: 
Allows person with pending application for teaching license to teach in public school for limited time if 
certain requirements are met. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Teacher Standards and Practices Commission 
 
Analysis: 

<REVISED to include new information submitted by agency> 
 
The potential revenue loss to Teacher Standards a Practices Commission (TSPC) with passage of this 
bill is estimated at $846,320 Other Funds per biennium.  
 
 
The Legislative Fiscal Office released a “Minimal Expenditure Impact” on 3/17/2017 for SB 205-A based 
on an estimated potential revenue loss of less than 4% of Other Funds per biennium associated with the 
TSPC no longer charging a fee for expedited educator licenses. This revenue loss would be off-set by 
TSPC no longer needing to incur costs associated with overtime pay to process these expedited 
licenses. However, after further review it was determined that the historical revenues for expedited 
licensing fees, which were used to calculate the potential revenue loss, had for a period, not been 
collected due to an error with the TSPC e-licensing system. Therefore, the potential revenue loss was 
understated and the actual revenue loss was less than 11% of total Other Funds (OF) - which is a 
statistically significant margin of error. The estimated revenue loss to TSPC is $846,320 OF per 
biennium.  
 
 
 
 


